
 

 

                                                                                 Hi everyone! 
 
The end of term is busy as usual with fun activities.  Krazy Kev is entertaining school and college with an 
on-line Beaucroft performance and we have Easter Eggs for every student courtesy 
of the Variety Club.  On the last day of term, Wednesday, we are looking forward to 

our live Beaucroft’s Masked Singer event. 
 
It’s been a great term with a memorable World Book day event 
including The Masked reader, Department Story telling  
sessions with the Co-Heads and a great array of wonderful  
costumes.  The seniors have enjoyed their link course at Kingston Maurward and  
witnessed the live birth of a lamb! 

 
 

Junior parents come and join us this Wednesday afternoon anytime from 1.30pm-2.15pm in the school 
hall to buy some delicious homemade treats and have a drink and chat with other parents and pupils. 
We look forward to seeing you there.  You are very welcome to take your child home with you but 
please let a member of the team know and make transport aware.  
 
 

Thank you to all those families who joined us for our first ever Beaucroft Bingo at the College.  It was 
great to see a packed College hall.  Thank you Friends of Beaucroft for organizing another successful 
fundraiser.  

Preparations are in place for our wonderful outdoor swimming pool to re-open 
again next term.  The pool is a fantastic resource that is immensely popular 
with many of our students.  
 
To help support with the high running costs associated with the pool we are 
asking parents for a VOLUNTARY, one off, contribution. This can be made via 
our School Gateway App.  We are suggesting £20 to cover the Summer and  

Autumn Terms while the pool stays open. 
Thank you for your support.  
 
A huge thank you to The John Thornton Young Achievers Foundation and Ferndown Golf 
Club for very generous donations that have equipped our new College sensory space. 
 

Thank you also to the Variety Club who have provided Easter Eggs for the students again 
this year. 

  Have a cracking Easter! 
Diane / Joe 
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Beaucroft Foundation School 
 

VISION: Every student to engage, enjoy and achieve. 
Developing self-esteem and resilience in preparation for adulthood.  

Engage, Enjoy, Achieve! 

Our aims and values for our Beaucroft Community are to THRIVE: 

Thoughtful, Happy & safe, Resilient, Valued and Empowered. 



 

 

Diary Dates: 

 

(See below for full list of future 
events) 

 

LAST DAY OF SPRING TERM FOR  
STUDENTS - 

Wednesday 27th March. 

 

START OF SUMMER TERM FOR STUDENTS 
- Monday 15th April. 
 

Parent Support  

 

Positive parenting starting 

in April. 
 

Mandy and Catherine can be contacted 

via email or phone to offer parent support: 
 

m.guy@beaucroft.dorset.sch.uk 

c.ephgrave@beaucroft.dorset.sch.uk 


